
 

 

October 30, 2017 
 

Pauly Jail Building Company 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, IN 46062 
 

RE: Letter of appreciation for years of service.  

Dear Pauly Jail Team: 

Adolfson & Peterson Construction (AP) is pleased to extend a hand of gratitude for a couple more 
successful projects recently completed at the Mountrail County Government Center in ND and the St. 
Peter Security Hospital. As usual, the Pauly Jail team did an outstanding job providing a great product 
within budget and schedule. It is outstanding that for over the past 20 years, AP and Pauly Jail have 
teamed up on multiple projects to provide our clients with a top quality, stress free construction 
experience. Your staff has always been more than helpful in problem solving when situations arise, as well 
as taking the time early in design to assist with budgeting and design development/constructability 
reviews. AP is truly appreciative of the partnering and “team” approach when working with Owners and 
Architects to provide the most value for their projects.  

Please pass along to your team a pat on the back from our team here at AP for the great services and 
relationships they have provided for so many years. We truly appreciate the commitment and expertise 
you bring to the table.   

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

Tim Clark, Vice President/Director of Operations 
 
Adolfson & Peterson Construction 
d 952.607.4693   l   m 612.490.4925     
tclark@a-p.com 


